
October 2020

Dear Parents and Carers,

The weather has definitely turned more autumnal of late and if you haven't done so 

already, please make sure that your children have a change of shoes or wellies in 

school for playing on the field. This applies particularly to years 3, 4 and 5 who use 

the field at break and lunchtime.

This term, we will be holding virtual parents evening meetings. The office will 

allocate appointments and details will be sent out to you, along with the relevant 

zoom link. I'm sure you will appreciate that this is quite a logistical exercise for the 

office so please be aware that appointments will be sent out over a period of a few 

days this week.

Sandra Sutherland

Dates for the diary…
All other future dates and events will be dependent on Government advice.  We will send any information as 
soon as we can

Mon 19th

October
AM Nasal Flu Vaccines in school – Please 

follow the link to give or withdraw 
consent.

https://iv.covwarkpt.nhs.uk/form?identi
fier=fbbb144f-223c-4753-a0e8-
54940d84baf3

w/c Mon 19th

October
Virtual Parent’s Evenings Appointments will be sent by email 

Mon 26th – Fri 
30th October

HALF TERM (OCTOBER BREAK)

Mon 2nd

November
All Day Teacher Training Day

Tues 3rd

November
All Pupils Back to School

Wed 11th

November
All Day Remembrance Day

Fri 13th

November
All Day Children in Need More information to follow

Monday 16th

November
All Day Odd Socks Day More information to follow

Friday 18th

December
END OF TERM (CHRISTMAS BREAK)

Take Heart: Collective Worship Resource

In our class Collective Worship assemblies we are using Take Heart - a resource produced Coventry Diocese and 

Coventry Diocesan Board of Education. It is designed to help children cope with the new normal, following the 

Coronavirus Pandemic, with courage, compassion and creativity.

In the Bible, John 16:33 Jesus said, 'But take heart! I have overcome the world'. As a church school, we want to 

share the Christian hope that despite facing problems, God can help us through by sharing experiences and 

showing love to and for each other. This is about helping adults and children appreciate the relevance of faith 

in today's world. The stories and discussions aim to be Inspiring, Invitational and Inclusive. Each week we will 

send home a 'Talk homework' activity in the form of some thought provoking questions - this is entirely 

voluntary and up to each family how it is used. We hope your children find this resource helpful.



Year 3 Update

Year 3 have settled into All Saints' brilliantly and have 

been working very hard in all their lessons. They've been 

working particularly hard in their English lessons and 

have been writing interesting and exciting sentences 

about our class reading book 'The Flood'. In history we 

have been learning about Lucy (the 3.2 million year old 

fossil) and how we have evolved. In our Science lessons 

we have been learning about fossil formation, looking at 

rocks and have carried out our own investigations - we 

particularly enjoyed looking at soil using magnifying 

glasses! Messy work!

Year 4 Update

As a year group, we have been

writing and making our books.

We have been choosing

dilemmas and think of

resolutions for our stories. We

also took inspiration from the

outside to gather some great

vocabulary.

In Year 5 we have been looking at using our maths knowledge of x and ÷ by 

10,100 and 100 to convert measurements into mm, cm and km. 

Mrs Shahs group have been using their place value knowledge, multiple and 

factors while Mr Jacobs class went on a 1km walk around the playground. 

 

In maths we went outside. The children tried to 

step 1mm, 1cm, 1m and then walk 1km.  We 

worked out we would need to do 11 laps of the 

netball pitch and then walk 10 more meters.   

After each lap of either 

walking, running or 

skipping the children 

were given questions to answer about converting 

between amounts.   

 

They were then set questions to work out on 

their next lap. 

 

 

 

 

In other subjects we have been investigating how materials change both 

reversibly and irreversibly, and in topic we have been looking at what makes a 

successful island including what human and physical properties we need.  We 

have then used this to design our own islands. 



Year 6 Update

In Year 6, our topic this half 

term is The Early Islamic 

Civilisation. 

Last week, we focused on 

an Islamic form of Art: 

Geometric patterns. This 

involved using a compass to 

repeat a pattern of 

overlapping circles. We 

needed a large amount of 

perseverance for this but 

Miss Cherry was really 

impressed with the level of 

resilience most of us 

applied in order to master 

this skill.

Attendance and Lates for September

Class Attendance Lates

3IS 95.6% 19

3VK 96.6% 2

4AD 94.6% 3

4DW 97% 2

5MJ 92.8% 1

5CS 93.1% 5

6SU 95.3% 3

6KC 95.1% 4



October Action – Holiday Club at Warwick School

We are very happy to announce that bookings for October Action 2020 will be going live on Thursday

1st October. A further communication will be sent out later on to advise you when the booking link is active.

In advance of this, we would recommend that you read through the below information to see what we have

on offer and familiarise yourself with the changes we have made to the programme.

October Action 2020

PLEASE NOTE:

•To help reduce the number of different children within each group, and thus minimise the risk of cross

infection, we are only able to accept bookings for the full duration of the week’s course. Unfortunately we

are still not able to offer individual day bookings.

•We have again had to limit the number of places available in order to ensure Government guidelines

regarding social distancing are met. Places are available on a 'first come, first served' basis.

•Once courses are fully booked, you can email Adrian Bevan at A.Bevan@warwickschools.co.uk if you would

like to be added to the waiting list.

Please also note: when making a booking, please be aware that the course will be displayed as a single

line item on the booking page. If you click SELECT then it will allow you to book the full block at the

listed price, which will include all of the stated days.

As previously mentioned, a further email communication will be sent to you later today as soon as the dates

are live and available for you to book.

We look forward to seeing you!

Kind regards

Dan and Adrian

Course School Year Time Dates Cost

Cygnets
Multi-Activities

Reception and 
Year 1

9.00am -
16.30pm

Tuesday 20th to Thursday 22nd October
(3 days)

£96

Monday 26th to Thursday 29th October
(4 days)

£128

'Super Six' Activities

Years 2 to 7
(up to and 

including 12 year 
olds)

9.00am -
16.30pm

Monday 19th to Friday 23rd October
(5 days)

£160

Monday 26th to Friday 30th October
(5 days)

£16




